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On behalf of the United States Government, our best wishes to the people of
the Republic of Congo as you celebrate your 57th Independence Day. Our
strategic collaboration on regional security, economic development, and
health remains strong. The United States of America will continue to support
the efforts of the Congolese people to build a more prosperous and democratic
Congo.
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